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Transition to ICD-10 

Selecting ICD Version  

 

Beginning October 1, 2015, providers will need to determine the version of ICD coding to use when submitting 
claims to RI Medicaid for payment.  

 For dates of service prior to October 1, 2015, ICD-9 must be used.  

 For dates of service on or after October 1, 2015, ICD-10 must be used.  

 Some claims may span the October 1 implementation date, such as an inpatient hospital stay from 
9/28 to 10/5.   

 
The chart below will help providers determine the version of ICD coding to use, for the claim date(s) of 

service. 


